
9. SURVEILLANCE CAMERA

As requested at the 2 April meeting, a report from the Community Technical Adviser provided
additional information concerning the purchase of a surveillance camera. Expenditure of $5,000 had
been approved from 2001/02 Discretionary Funds for the purchase of a surveillance camera, subject
to this report. The Board resolved that the surveillance camera be gifted to the local Community
Constables to operate and maintain within the Spreydon-Heathcote wards and that a quarterly report
on its use be made back to the Board.

Constables Grant Ladd and Neill Williams attended and expressed their appreciation for the
opportunity to acquire surveillance equipment, which would otherwise not be available to them, and
would enable the Police to monitor problem areas within the wards.


